From: margaretedelacy

To: Planning Commission
Subject: Title 11 amend.ents
Date: Saturday, July 20, 2024 6:39:08 AM

Dear commission members,

I oppose any weakening of the large tree code. The large trees on/near our property are very
effective in keeping our home cool without air conditioning. Removing large trees makes a
mockery of our claims to support earth friendly policies.

Sincerely,
Margaret DeLacy
7356 SE 20th Ave
Portland 97202

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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